
15th November 2016 

Paul Whitton 

52 Eldon St 

Waratah West NSW 2298 

Planning Services 

Department o f  Planning and Environment 

PO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to  show my support for  the proposed Martins Creek Quarry Expansion Project — 
SSD 6612. 

I am an employee o f  Daracon Group and have been for  almost 10 years. The Martins Creek 
Quarry plays an integral role within Daracon's operations and the expansion has the ability to 
provide job security for  many of  us working for  Daracon. 

If the company faces hardship it's us that suffer. We risk losing our jobs and/or not receiving 
future pay increases. 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

Yours sincerely, 

P. Whitton 


